
 

 

To whom it may concern  

 

Baar, May 8, 2024 

 

POP (Persistent Organic Pollutants) 

 

 

Manufacturer Declaration of Conformity 

 

Persistent organic pollutants (hereafter abbreviated to POPs) are halogenated organic compounds 

that originate in large quantities from industrial activities and industrial products such as electrical 

and electronic equipment and other products. They pose a major threat to human health and the 

environment. Exposure to POPs can lead to cancer, endocrine disruption, reproductive and immune 

disorders, and neurobehavioral and developmental problems. 

 

Traco Electronic AG (TRACO) hereby declares that all TRACO POWER products do not contain 
POPs. 
 

TRACO does not directly purchase any POPs. 

 

TRACO POWER products have been manufactured without the intentional use of POPs. 

 

TRACO has processes and procedures in place to ensure that our suppliers meet our expectations. 

We have communicated our requirements to our suppliers to ensure that POPs are not used in our 

products. We have subsequently obtained declarations from our suppliers confirming their 

commitment and upstream due diligence. 

 

TRACO is diligently working to ensure that our supply chain is and remains free of POPs. Please 

contact us if you have any further questions about our program. 
 
 

  

Schaffhauser Stefan, CEO  
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